
WHEELING PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS  

NOTICE OF  
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

The January 8, 2019, scheduled meeting of the Board of Park Commissioners has 
been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, January 22, 2019, in the 
Training Room of the Parks & Facility Services Building, 245 Egidi Drive, 
Wheeling, IL. 
 
 
 
 
Jan Buchs, Board Secretary 
Wheeling Park District 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


